Jones, William V, EMNRD

From: Jones, William V, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 6:41 PM

To: 'Swartz, Paul’; 'efernand@blim.gov’

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Wade, Gabriel, EMNRD

Subject: OWL's: Brininstool Well No. 1 API: 30-025-37582 SWD-1364 Bell/Cherry perfs from
5223 - 7380

Hi Paul,

Thanks for sending this to me to look at.
I don’t know why my email changed after only being gone from OCD 1.5 years. Haha

Yes, the offsetting well (30-025-25473) which is located 1866 feet SW of the disposal well looks better now after the
squeeze operations.
Lots of work done on that AOR well early this year.

Please confirm — but it still appears that cement top behind pipe is at 8320 feet and bottom of permitted disposal is at
7380 feet — almost 1000 feet lower than permitted disposal depths and now down into the Brushy Canyon but still
above the Bone Spring. So the disposal interval is not confined on the bottom. The older records show that, the outside
of this 7-5/8 at this depth may have frac sand in it — or even some cement?

The only Brushy production | see is to the east in Section 30 from Endurance — which is the other direction from the
disposal well.
I may call Randall Harris and ask him about this.

—
And we may put a note in the file to\Jimit futur re increases in this well.

The TopHat SWD well is in this same Bell/Cherry disposal interval —located a mile or so to the SW. It had the Brushy
tested a long time ago.

Am | reading this data correctly?

Thanks Paul and Edward,

will

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: "Swartz, Paul" <pswartz@bim.gov>
Subject: Brininstool-01 3002537582

Will,

Have done some research on OWL's Brininstool-01 3002537582 propose WDW.

We do not normally respond to a C-108 for a Federal wellbore initially because there is usually an opportunity
to examine the operator's notice of intent to workover a Federal wellbore. OWL did not have a BLM approved
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change of operator when they reentered the well. Being a new operator they did not communicate at first with
BLM, but have responded well. Their workover was shut down, compliance issues addressed, and BLM
wellbore research conducted.

Attached are some wellbore diagrams constructed recently from information available to BLM. Ed Fernandez
suggested we should ask for your comments as to any needed adjustments for competent disposal into the
Brininstool-01.

pswartz
575-200-7902












